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Update: Certain drugs to require prior authorization 
 

Summary of change 
Beginning August 5, 2016, Anthem Blue Cross and Blue Shield Medicaid prior authorization 

requirements will be required for the drug identified below.   

 
What this means to you 
Make your staff aware of our changes and the effective date. Noncompliance with our new 

requirements may result in denied claims. All changes are not listed here — use the 

instructions below to look up code-specific requirements. 

 
Prior authorization added to the following drug: 

 Nulojix (J0485) 

 
How do I find all code-specific and precertification requirements not listed in this 
bulletin? 
All precertification requirements are not listed here. These new requirements are additions to 

services that may already require precertification. For code-specific precertification requirements, 

visit https://mediproviders.anthem.com/ky and go to Precertification > Precertification Lookup 

Tool or the Availity self-service tool.  

 
What if I need assistance? 
If you have questions, contact your local Provider Relations representative or call our Provider 

Services team at 1-855-661-2028. 
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